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         Thursday 6th September 2018 

YEAR 6 National Science Museum and Natural History Museum Visit 

Dear Parent / Carer of   

Welcome back to the new academic year! 

To enhance our first Year 6 topic – ‘EXTREME EARTH’ we will be taking the children to the National Science 

Museum and Natural History Museum in London on Thursday 20th September 2018.  

We will be travelling by coach to and from school meaning there will be very limited walking in London as 

the coach will drop us directly outside the museums. 

The visit will be an opportunity for children to learn about Natural Disasters through the museum workshops 

but also will cover some learning from later in the year. In this way the visit will engage children themes and 

hopefully excite them to want to learn more. 

The cost of the visit is £ 11.35 per child; this includes workshops at the museum and travel. They will not 

need any additional spending money as we will not be visiting the shop. Children will require a packed lunch 

on the day of the visit and an extra drink. We will provide additional snacks for them. 

More details of the timings for the trip will follow but the likely arrival time back at school on the Thursday is 

around 6pm. Children will need to be in school by 8.30am in order to be ready to board the coach promptly.   

Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher if you have any questions about the trip.  

Please can you return the signed consent form along with the money in a named sealed envelope by 

Wednesday 12th September 2018. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Year 6 team 
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